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Dates for your diary 
Wed 5th July - KS1 trip to Cromer 
5pm Thur 6th July - New YR parent meeting 
Week beg 10th July - Short reports sent home 
Mon 10th July - Y6 class assembly 
Fri 14th July - Y1/2 class assembly 
3pm Fri 14th July - Summer Fayre 
18th+19th July - Parent/Teacher meetings 
Fri 21st July - Leavers’ assembly 
22nd July - 6th Sept - Summer holiday 

Strike Action by NEU wk beginning 3rd July 2023 
 
The National Education Union (NEU) has proposed 
two strike days during this week. I want to make sure 
that all parents are aware of the impact that this will 
have on the school.  
 
Wednesday 5th July 
We will be fully open on Wednesday 5th July with no 
classes closed. The Key stage 1 trip to Cromer will be 
going ahead as planned. 
Friday 7th July 
We are expecting to only be open for Year 3 on Friday 
7th July and all other classes will be closed. We will also 
remain open for vulnerable children and children of 
critical workers as we did during the last strike day. 
The Year 1 and 2 class assembly has been moved to 
Friday 14th July. 

Summer Fayre - 3pm Friday 14th July 
The Summer Fayre will be after school on Friday 
14thth July. Attractions include a bouncy castle,  BBQ, 
ice cream, tombola, stocks , face painting and much 
more. If you have any donations for the  
tombola we would be very grateful.  Donations can be 
handed in to the ofϐice. The Friends are also looking 
for more volunteers to help at the event. If you can 
help then please write your name on the list in the 
school ofϐice. 

Year 6 had a wonderful week completing lots of  
challenging activities in the Peak District. These 
included weaselling, canoeing, archery, a stream 
scramble, orienteering, crate stacking and problem 
solving. A huge thank you to everyone who made 
the trip possible. 

The Yr 3 and Y4 children spent a fantastic morning 
showing their science and DT work. They demonstrat-
ed everything that they had learnt about friction, mag-
netism and pneumatics.  

Gardening club would like to say thank you to eve-
ryone that supported their plant stall last week. 
They raised £16 which will go towards resources 
for next year. 


